
  

Edition 10 Week Ending  25.11.16 

Friday 25th November: School Closed 
Monday 28th November—non-uniform in  

exchange for bottle for the tombola 
Monday 28th November—Travelling Science 

Show for whole school 
Monday 5th December—non-uniform in  

exchange for gifts for the hamper 
Monday 5th December—KS1 to The Snowman 

Oldham Civic Centre 
Monday 5th December: Y3/4  Experience  

Christmas at Holy Trinity, Dobcross 
Monday 5th December: Y4 Bikeability (pm) 

Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th December: Y5 & 
6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 7th December: Christmas Fair in 
school 6pm– 7.30pm 

Friday 9th December: Christingle Service 
9.20am in church 

Monday 12th December: Key Stage 2  
Christmas production 6.30pm in the Village 

Hall 
Tuesday 13th December: Key Stage 1  

Christmas production 6.00pm in church 
Thursday 15th December: Reception  

Christmas production 6.00pm in church 
Friday 16th December: Pantomime at  

Oldham Coliseum 2.15pm start 
Monday 19th December: Christmas party 

Tuesday 20th December: Christmas dinner and 
wear your Christmas jumper 

Wednesday 21st December: Carol Service 
9.20am in church– Finish for Christmas! 

Denshaw PTA 
 

 
The next meeting will be the 
AGM and will be on Tuesday 

24th January at 6.00 pm 
at the Printers 

 

 

Ollie Howarth 
Madeleine Byrom 

Freya Hunter 
Poppy Strafford 
Evan Whitworth-

Foster 
Edith Mitchell 
Joe Mitchell 

Devon Ormerod 
William Cottrill 

Neve Lee 
Henry McPherson 
Isabel McPherson 
Harrison Howarth 

Hannah Storer 
Heidi Cook  

To all children with a 
birthday this half 

term 

Bikeability 
Please remember children 

from the following year 
groups will need to bring 

their cycles and helmets to 
school as follows:- 

Y4—Monday 5th Dec. 
Y5/6– Tuesday 6th Dec 

and Wednesday 7th Dec. 

Staff Training Day 
PLEASE REMEMBER 
SCHOOL IS CLOSED 

TOMORROW  

 Christmas Productions for 
Reception and KS1 

The above children will be 
practising their Nativity 
plays in church over the 
next few weeks. Please 

could parents make sure 
they have an extra jumper 
and gloves that they can 

leave in school, as it quite 
cold in church. Please 

make sure all clothing is 
suitably labelled. Thank 

you.  

Reception Modelling 
 

Please can Mrs Mudd have  
cardboard tubes from  

kitchen rolls, boxes, tins 
etc. to help with the  

lessons the children are 
having on understanding 

three dimensional shapes.  
Anything suitable for this 

purpose would be  
very welcome.   

Experience Christmas 
Would parents of children in Year 3 and 4 

please return their permission slips for  
children to attend the Experience Christmas 

event at Holy Trinity Church, Dobcross on 
Monday 5th December.  

Travelling Science 
Mrs Felstead would like to remind  
parents that there are still some  

donations outstanding for this initiative, 
please send them in on Monday. Thank you. 

KS1 Christmas  
Decorations 

Please can children in 
KS1 bring in as many 

pine cones as  
possible to make  

Christmas  
Decorations. Thank 

you. 

Denshaw  
Christmas Lights 

This year’s 
‘Switch On’ will take 

place on Sunday  
December 4th from 5.00 
pm outside the Oddfel-

lows Club. 
There will be food by 
Wooly Knits, a brass 

band, carol singing and 
a visit from  

Father Christmas. 
The lights will be 
switched on at  

6.00 pm. 
Everybody welcome.  


